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Friday 23rd February 
Dear Parents and Carers,
Y1 led us in a lovely assembly to begin our preparation time for Lent. Many thanks to the staff, children and all the parents for coming along. It was lovely to see you there.
Y4 have begun the Prayer Relay today for our Catholic Cluster. They led a class at Sacred Heart School in prayer. They led them in the first two Stations of the Cross and had a lovely time there. Well done, Y4.
Y6 were on the park on BMX bikes on Thursday afternoon and represented the school really well and had a good time in spite of the wind and rain. They will be learning skills over the next few weeks. Well done, Y6.
We will have a Lenten Prayer Service led by our Prayer Leaders and Mini Vinnies at 2.45pm on Tuesday 27th February in the Hall. All are welcome for a time of reflection and prayer before home-time.
Y2 will lead us in an Assembly on Thursday 29th February at 9am. We look forward to seeing you then. 
The rest of Y6 will go to the courts on Wednesday to see how it works and be involved in a mock court case. It was a thoroughly enjoyable and informative trip last time so I know that the children will appreciate the opportunity.  
Reception have Vision and Hearing tests and they will be on Friday 1st March in school.
We welcome to our school Mr Freeman in Y1 and Miss Hayward in Y2. They will be working with the class teachers as part of their studies. I am sure that they will enjoy their time here. 
Parents/Carers’ Evening is on Wednesday 6th March and the link will be sent out on Monday next week.
With prayers this Lent,
Sarah Yates Head Teacher 


